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Dear Prayer Warriors,

  Thank you so much for praying!  God has answered your prayers and I have had far less pain at night!  The 
pinched nerve in my hip is almost always completely relieved!!

   At each location across the USA, God brings new friends in our lives who are willing to join in prayer for our 
family and God’s work among the less reached people groups of the world.

  Please pray with us for our last few accommodation needs.  We need a place to stay in Arizona Monday 
night April 4 and Tuesday night April 5.  We also need a place to stay in the Los Angeles area Wednesday 
and Thursday nights April 6-7.  We are looking forward to sharing in Artesia, CA, on Sunday April 10!

  Some of you have asked if we will make it to Seattle and Oregon.  Lord willing, a few weeks after the birth of 
the baby, we hope to be in the Seattle area from June 27- July 16.  Then we hope to be in Oregon from July 
16-29.  We have a couple places to stay for a few nights each in the Seattle area, but we need at least two 
more places to stay for a few nights each. 

  Just 3 weeks after we left Brussels, the terrible attacks occurred.  Some families from a couple churches in 
Brussels have reached out to stranded travelers and housed them and shared the love of Jesus.

  God has opened doors for us to share His awesome work in home groups, youth groups, churches, and 
Sunday schools. Please pray that those who were stirred to pray for the last reached people groups will pursue 
in this calling!  William has shared his new book called Prayer Jujitsu, with many families and individuals. It is a 
great tool that has blessed our family prayer times so much!

  We love to hear your news, so let us know how you are doing!  For those of you living in the Dallas area, 
Wednesday evening, March 30, 2016, from 7-8pm, we will be sharing at Chase Oaks Church 281 Legacy 
Drive, Plano, TX. 

  Much love and thankfulness in Jesus,

William and Larisa and 8 treasures

PS Below are photos of the kids canoeing in a canal beside the Mississippi River, etc.

-- 
William Hernandez, D.R.S., M.M.
Prayer Advocate
HEALING LAMPLIGHT PATHWAY
Skype: healinglamplight. 
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